August 26, 2013

City Of La Crosse
Third Floor-City Hall
400 La Crosse Street,
La Crosse, WI 54601

To whom it may concern,

| am writing this waiver to inform you about the house property on 922 6!" Street South, La
Crosse, WI. During the year of 2006 the economy came down and selling homes were hard. For
the next two years we tried to sell the home unsucessfully and finally came down deciding to
just renting the home out. Knowing that since we have moved into our new home, we couldn't
pay both property tax on both home and our income wasn't enough to cover both property
taxes, we decided to rent out. Since it was our first expirience to rent out a property we didn't
know of the procedures to make out of a rental property. Ever since then we are currently
renting out the property for 4 tenants. The lease contract has just been renewed in July of 2013.
I would like to continue to keep this property as a rental unit for my tenants. If you have any
more questions, please call me at (608) 433-6241. | may need a Hmong interpreter as my English
is not as proficient. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Thong Lee
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